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École Maillard Middle School e-Newsletter-Thursday, April 17, 2025 
 

~Good Friday is April 18 & Easter Monday is April 21, 2025.  
There is no school on these days.~ 

 
April is our annual Terry Fox Fundraising campaign.  Our school run was held yesterday, 
Wednesday, April 16th, and our fundraising contest goes for the entire month, ending on April 30th! 
There is a friendly competition between our three Teams.  The Team that collects the most donations, 
minimum of $500 total, will win an extended lunch period!! Good luck Team Wolf, Team Raven & Team 
Bear!!  
 
Online donations can be made here Maillard Middle - Coquitlam, BC | Terry Fox School Run directly to 
the Terry Fox Foundation.  Please click "Donate" and then select "Donate to a classroom" to find your 
child's team/teacher.  If you are wanting a charitable donation receipt for tax purposes ($20 minimum), 
please use the online link from the Terry Fox Foundation:                                                                                
  Maillard Middle - Coquitlam, BC | Terry Fox School Run. 
 

Donations can also be made through your account in the School Cash Online system at 
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com, however any donations made through the school will not be 
provided an official charitable tax receipt. To receive a tax receipt, please see the statement above. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation and generosity towards cancer research! 

 
PAC News Update 
  

HOT LUNCH  https://munchalunch.com/login 
 

Our next Munch A Lunch will be from Fresh Slice on 
Thursday, May 8, 2025.  Orders are due no later than Wed. 
Apr 30.  
 

Lunch orders are still being accepted for the remaining hot 
lunch dates for 2025, 
via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ .  Note that 
orders need to be placed 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch 
Date.   
 

CHANGE OF DATE for the June 12 A&W Munch A Lunch 
Day!  This has been moved to Thursday, June 5, 2025.  If 
you have already placed an order, there is no further action 
required by you. Your order has been successfully moved 
to the June 5 date already. 
 
 
Our school is a voting site for the Federal Election Day on Monday, April 28th.    
Please be prepared for the extra cars, limited parking, increased pedestrian traffic, and general 
congestion on that day.  

 
 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/92652
https://schools.terryfox.ca/92652
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/
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On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar 
 
 

Attachments: No attachments. 
~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email  081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish 
to be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~ 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
mailto:081-
mailto:081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca
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